
To Members of the Mendocino City Council,

I have been going Love ln lt for almost a year. I have to use cannabis for medical reasons as I am

bi-polar, have depression and serious back pain. The caring staff continuously helps me to find
products that help me without having to resort to expensive and addictive prescriptions.

With their existing small, cramped quarters, I have often had to wait up to 20 minutes to enter
the display area as several other customers were inside. Standing outside, often in rainy and

windy weather, is not good for my health.

Therefore, I strongly support their efforts to move to a larger store space. This will help prevent

customers from waiting and crowding the small walkway outside the current location.

lf the existing distance statutes are good enough for the rest of the state, they should be

satisfactory for Mendocino. Let's be in conformity with the rest of California.

Please allow this move to happen. Thank you.

Lorna Kiddoo

44435 Little River Airport Rd 12

Little River, CA 95456

(707) 29s-8777

norcalcoastline@gmail.com


